
HORNELL CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
120 RAIDER ROAD 
HORNELL, NY 14843 

TO: Media 
FROM: Kim Bacon, District Clerk 
DATE: August 6, 2024 
RE: Hornell City School District Board of Education 

Public Hearing- August 8, 2024 

The Board of Education will hold a “Public Hearing ” on Thursday, August 8, 2024, at 

5:15 PM. The meeting will be held in the High School Library. 

The purpose of this meeting will be to review the changes to the Code of Conduct.


